
 

 

bulletin 

 

 

It’s a first for our P-TECH 
Program  “Certificate II in 

Engineering” 
 

 The Barwon Health Biomedical team have 
offered work placement opportunities to 

students in our Program 
 

Ethan, with a keen interest in Engineering-Mechanical is our first student to take up this offer. He will 
commence his course and regular work placement in 2020.  

 
This week he has been very fortunate to do his Year 10 work experience with the Biomed team.  

 
We asked Ethan how he was going...was it what he thought it would be? 

 
His reply “it’s much, much better than I thought. I have been all over the hospital seeing all the 

medical equipment, including MRI machines, even been out to see the facilities at Grace McKellar” 
 

Barwon Health is a keen supporter of our P-TECH Program and have generously supported Ethan 
with his Year 10 Work Experience.   

Thanks to the manager Tung and his team at Biomed, Barwon Health  


